
From: Mad-City Ski Team President <president@madcityskiteam.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:36 PM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Law Park Fishing Pier - Mad-City Relocation Comments 

 

Hello, 

 

I wanted to express my appreciation to you all for keeping the waterski team in the loop with all of 
the work being done on John Nolen Drive and Law Park. 

 

We also have no concerns with the relocation of this pier. It will not interfere with any of our typical 
shows or practices. If you are able to let us know when the relocation will occur, I will inform our 
members so we stay out of your way. 

 

In addition, if you require assistance in towing the docks to the new location, please let me know! 
I'm not sure if this is something that you would need, but we would be happy to provide a towboat 
and driver! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Cody Jaworski  

President, Mad-City Ski Team 

president@madcityskiteam.com 

(608) 738-7271 
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